
11th November 2018 marks the 100th Anniversary of the end of World War 1 from 
which many men and boys, including a significant number from Waterfoot and 
Cowpe, did not return.  We want to give the people of Waterfoot and Cowpe a 

wonderful opportunity to honour all those who have fallen in wars since 1914, not 
forgetting the animals who didn’t return from those wars. 

  

Residents, businesses and organisations of Waterfoot and Cowpe are being asked to 
support a tribute to the fallen by sponsoring a giant poppy, which will be placed on 
lamp posts along Bacup Road, Burnley Road East and Cowpe Road.  The poppies will 

mark the way to Trickett’s Memorial Garden and to the War Memorial in Cowpe. 

 

Poppies can be sponsored  by private individuals, businesses and organisations for a 
minimum donation of £10 per poppy (you can sponsor more than one poppy if you 

wish).  Each poppy will include the sponsor’s name eg, “Sponsored by ......” or 
“Dedicated to  ......” or “In Memory of .......”   or you can leave it blank.   

 
Volunteers will place the poppies on lamp posts during the week commencing  

27th October 2018 and they will be removed during the week commencing  
19th November 2018. 

 

If you would like to sponsor a poppy please contact your Poppy Appeal Organiser –
Christine Moffatt at Headmasters, Waterfoot on:  01706  215930 

The deadline for placing your order is Friday, 1 June 2018 

 

 All money raised is for the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal which goes towards 
helping servicemen, veterans and their families   
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